
 

 

Important update: adjustments to our prices 

 

At Bucket List Coffee Roastery Inc, we are committed to providing you with 

the highest quality coffee, sourced from the best producers around the world. 

We greatly appreciate your trust and partnership, and our priority is to 

maintain the quality and consistency you expect from us. 

 

Unfortunately, the global coffee market is currently facing unprecedented 

challenges. The cost of green coffee has reached a 50-year high due to factors 

such as climate impacts and increased demand. These circumstances have 

significantly increased our production costs. 

 

Given these developments, we must implement a modest price adjustment to 

continue offering the premium coffee you know and love. Starting January 1, 

2025, the price of K Cups and Soft Pods will increase.  

 

We understand that price changes are never easy and we have worked 

diligently to minimize the impact on our customers. This adjustment ensures 



that we can maintain our commitment to quality, support our producers and 

meet the challenges of today's market. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. If you have any 

questions or would like to discuss how this change affects your account, 

please do not hesitate to contact our team. 

 

We look forward to continuing to serve you exceptional coffee and service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bucket List Coffee Roaster 


